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Florida Department of Environmental Regulation
Twin Towers Office Bldg. ® 2600 Blair Stone Road • Tallalaassee, Florida 32399-2400

Lawton Chiles, Go\'ernor Carol M. Browner, Secretary

October 12, 1992

Mr. Victor L. San Agustin, P.E.

Regional Environmental Manager 
Safety Kleen
129 South Kentucky Avenue, Suite 701 
Lakeland, Florida 33801

Warning Notice 92-20
RE: Safety Kleen, All sites, Florida

Dear Mr. San Agustin:

I have received and reviewed your liability certificates 
of insurance. I request that you resubmit the certificates 
on state forms (enclosed).

Please resubmit these forms within fourteen days receipt 
of this letter. Failure to do so by this date may result in 
the initiation of formal administrative enforcement 
proceedings through the issuance of a Notice of Violation 
and the assessment of penalties. If the Department issues a 
Notice of Violation and you are named as a party, you v;ill 
be informed of your rights to contest any determination made 
by the Department in the Notice of Violation.

If you have questions concerning this matter, I may be 
reached at 904/488-0300.

Sincerely,

Lorraine G. Clark 
Environmental Specialist 
Hazardous Waste Regulation
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Enclosure

cc: Jeff Pallas, EPA, Atlanta
Gary Santti, DER, Tampa 
Knox McGee, DER, West Palm Beach 
Bob Snyder, DER, Orlando 
Bill Kellenberger, DER, Pensacola 
Doug Outlaw, DER, Tallahassee 
Camille Plautz, DER, Tallahassee
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